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Interview with Dirk Thielker from Viega 
RAS: Mr Thielker, what are the most important aspects with regard to fire protection?
Dirk Thielker: For such a sensitive area, it is particularly important to study the usability certificates required by building regulations (test certificates and approvals) in depth. Planners or installers should always ensure to verify any statements made in brochures. 
RAS: What are the risks of disregarding fire protection regulations?
Thielker: In addition to a real risk to life and limb, poor workmanship during installation or insufficient documentation during acceptance or later on during conversions or assessments of the building can lead to incalculable risks. Grandfathering in particular will cease to apply if substantial deficiencies are present. Once properly installed, our fire protection systems safeguard the building owner against subsequent repairs and therefore contribute to sustainability. 
RAS: How should installers handle deviations from usability certificates?
Thielker: Deviations primarily have to be described clearly: which products and systems were used, on which usability was the work based and which deviations are present in which locations. It is also helpful to explain which compensations are in place. It should also be shown how the required protection targets are achieved despite the deviation. This can be done e.g. with a note about positive fire testing which is comparable to the current building situation and is documented by appropriate publications by the manufacturer of the construction product or the owner of the approval or the test certificate.
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